
 

 

Classification: Public 

 

 

Sep 18, 2024 

 

 

Port System Update Requests - Malaysia 

 

 

In order to serve your current business model better, we have decided to simplify the request for port system 

updates moving forward. This will ensure that we have all relevant information needed for a precise update and 

the requests are actioned by the respective desks promptly. 

 

Starting 23rd September 2024, kindly fill up all port system update request in the online form below at least 4 

hours prior to gate in. This would allow sufficient time for our team to perform necessary update and revert with 

confirmation accordingly. 

 

Web Link: https://forms.office.com/e/rUVJh5zjX7  

 

QR Code: 

 

 

We thank you for your continued and valued support of Maersk. Should you have any queries, please feel free to 

contact your local Maersk representatives.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

A. P. Moller – Maersk 

https://forms.office.com/e/rUVJh5zjX7

